
From: Howard Goldblatt <howard@insurancefraud.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2016 12:15:39 PM
Subject: S 1015

Attachments: SouthCarolina-Gov.S1015.pdf

Attached is a letter to Governor Haley supporting S 1015, the legislation targeting counterfeit airbags. The Coalition Against 
Insurance Fraud strongly supports the bill and urges her signature approving it. Please let me know if you have any 
questions.

Howard Goldblatt
Director of Government Affairs 
Coalition Against Insurance Fraud 
1012 14th Street NW Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20005 
202-393-7332 
www.insurancefraud.org
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